

HEALTH LICENSING OFFICE

1430 Tandem Ave. NE, Suite 180, Salem, OR 97301-2192 Phone: (503) 378-8667 | Email: <u>hlo.info@odhsoha.oregon.gov</u>

Web: www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/hlo

Request to be Added to HLO Contacts List

If you or your organization would like to receive meeting notices, administrative rulemaking information, or other timely information disseminated by the Health Licensing Office (HLO), fill out the information below and submit it to our office.

Note: Adding yourself to a contact list(s) will not update your license, certification, or registration record with the HLO. To update your license, certification, or registration, visit www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/hlo, look for "HLO Forms" under Quick Links, and the search for the "HLO Authorization Holder Information Update" form.

Forms" under Quick Links, and the search for the "HLO Authorization Holder Information Update" form.		
Contact Information		
Is this request a: \square New Request \underline{or}	Update to an existing contact list(s)	
LAST NAME:	FIRST NAME:	MIDDLE INITIAL:
BUSINESS OR ORGANIZATION:		
MAILING ADDRESS:		
CITY:	STATE: ZIP:	
BUSINESS PHONE:	PERSONAL PHONE:	
EMAIL <mark>(REQUIRED)</mark> :		
HLO communication will be sent by email unless you designate that you want the communication to be mailed to you by way of U.S. Postal Service (USPS) only. Do you prefer to receive all communication by hardcopy through the USPS?		
Yes, send hardcopy to my mailing address listed. No, send by email only to my email address listed.		
Check any of the following boards you would like to receive notifications for:		
☐ Health Licensing Office – Notices for all Boards	☐ Genetic Counseling Program	
☐ Art Therapy Program	☐ Advisory Council on Hearing Aids	
☐ Board of Athletic Trainers	☐ Lactation Consultant Program	
☐ Behavior Analysis Regulatory Board	☐ Board of Licensed Dietitians	
☐ Board of Certified Advanced Estheticians	☐ Long Term Care Administrators Board	
☐ Board of Cosmetology	☐ Music Therapy Program	
☐ Board of Direct Entry Midwifery	 □ Respiratory Therapist and Polysomnographic Technologist □ Sexual Offense Treatment Board □ Board of Sign Language Interpreters 	
☐ Board of Denture Technology		
☐ Board of Electrologists & Body Art Practitioners		
☐ Environmental Health Registration Board		
	☐ Temporary Staffing Agency Program	
This form can be scanned and emailed to: hlo.info@odhsoha.oregon.gov , or mailed to the address at the top of the form.		
Note: Adding yourself to a contact list(s) will not update your license/certification/registration record with the HLO. To update your license/certification/registration, visit www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/hlo, look		

for "HLO Forms" under Quick Links, and the search for the "HLO Information Update" form.